
Psychology Continuing Education Credits 

 

 To receive Psych CEUs for the Heading Forward Virtual Event please 

participate in the live sessions scheduled for May 18th-21st or view 

recordings by June 4, 2020. 

 On June 5, 2020 BIAV will be providing verification of participation to VCU 

so credits can be administered.  If you are not able to view recordings by 

the fourth please contact Debra Holloway debra@biav.net 

 Additional questions about certifications contact Dr. Jeffrey Kreutzer 

jeffrey.kreutzer@vcuhealth.org 
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